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and presentation 

Last day of Term 

4 

Tues 31 Jan First day of Term 1 

   

Dates To Remember  

We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung nation upon whose country we learn and teach.  

Dear Families and Friends, 

We are now on the final leg of the school year and what an amazing year 

we have had at UCC. All the way from Lunar New Year celebrations in Term 

1 to the incredible school concert last week! It has been a total pleasure 

(and lots of fun) teaching and learning together in 2022. The final day of 

school for students is Friday 16 December. Students return Tuesday 31 

January, 2023. 

School Concert: Congratulations to our amazing students for their 

performance of Monkey Magic last Friday night. We are so proud of their 

commitment and enthusiasm! Thank you Sue for always bringing out the very 

best of our students’ creative talents. 

Swimming: The children have been enjoying our swimming lessons at GSAC 

this week (especially the waterslide aspect). The rapid improvement in their 

swimming style and ability is phenomenal to observe! As always, it has been 

a pleasure to take the students to an outside activity as non-school based 

teachers always mention how engaged and respectful our children are. 

Surfing: Next week we will be heading down to Byron Bay for our annual surf 

lessons. One of the surf teachers has already emailed to let me know how 

happy she is to be rostered on with our school. Surf lessons are a lot of fun 

and a great way to learn about beach and surf safety. 

School Reports: School reports will be heading home tomorrow. If you would 

like to come in to discuss your child’s progress and goals at school, please 

contact Kate in the office for an appointment. 

End of Year Afternoon Tea and Presentation: We would love for families to join 

us for afternoon tea and a presentation to celebrate the end of the year on 

Friday 16 December at 2pm. Please bring a plate to share. 
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